
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Evening Presentation – Thursday 21st July 

 

We are writing to you to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ Evening on Thursday 21st July between 5.00pm and 

6.30pm. The celebration will take place on our playground and you should arrive around 4.50pm, when snacks 

and hot and cold drinks will be available. Dress code for children and adults alike is ‘Beach Party’. Think 

inflatables, buckets & spades, board shorts, sunglasses, flip flops and Bermuda shirts. We can’t wait! 

 

The Year 6 team of leavers are looking forward to sharing a memory-provoking time with everyone able to join 

us. We would be grateful if could sign and return the reply slip that your child is bringing home today to give us 

an idea of numbers we can expect for seating arrangements and refreshments. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                Mr Hankin & the children of Year 6 


